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   AILEEN A. DULSKI 
January 27, 2017

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students and Staff,

The safety and well-being of all students and staff members at P.S. 42 remains our highest priority.  Towards that end, we are informing you of an incident that occurred this morning during morning arrivals involving a safety concern outside of our school building. As a result of this incident, a shelter-in protocol was initiated and NYPD was immediately contacted. The shelter-in lasted for approximately 35 minutes and was lifted once NYPD confirmed that there was no threat to our school community.   
We assure you that every precaution was taken and will continue to be taken to ensure the safety of our school community.  I want to thank all of our students and staff for their cooperation during this shelter-in.

We look forward to your continued partnership as we work together to ensure that P.S. 42 continues to provide the best and safest learning environment for all of our students.

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 718-984-3800.

Sincerely,


Brian P. Sharkey

Principal
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